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Crystal Brown

From: Kund, Florian TRAN:EX <Florian.Kund@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 4:13 PM

To: Crystal Brown

Cc: Davenport, Hali N TRAN:EX; Namislo, Ken TRAN:EX

Subject: RE: Overhead Lighting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  
Hi Crystal, 

The Overpass Road and 97N intersection has 3 luminaires eluminating the intersection to ensure visibility at night of 
turning vehicles. The highway segment in this area is classified as undivided, rural highway and would not typical be fully 
illuminated as corridors through towns are often. The reason why the corner is “darker” is the motorist moving from a 
illuminated area into an unilluminated segment and the adjustment time for the eyes gives the perception of extra 
darkness. Corridor illumination request go through our Regional Engineering group at the request of the District. From 
my experience it is very hard to get the engineering support and warrants for extra and new illumination, as there are 
some very firm engineering guidelines that govern when and were luminaries are warranted. 
MOTI has instructed our contractor to install more reflective markers on the overhead itself to highlight the structure 
edges. 
I have included out District Program Manager and Operations Manager in this e-mail chain, they will add the request to 
our program list for review for Region and program decision based on the engineering warrant review. 

Thank you, 

Florian Kund, Dipl.Tech, PMP 
Bridge Area Manager, North Peace, Peace District  

Ministry of 

Transportation and 

Infrastructure 

Highways Department 

direct line: 778-576-1111 

mobile: 250-793-6046 

fax: 250-787-3279 

Florian.Kund@gov.bc.ca

From: Crystal Brown <Crystal.Brown@prrd.bc.ca>  
Sent: September 8, 2020 3:19 PM 
To: Kund, Florian TRAN:EX <Florian.Kund@gov.bc.ca> 
Subject: Overhead Lighting 

[EXTERNAL] This email came from an external source. Only open attachments or links that you 
are expecting from a known sender. 
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Florian,  

Director Goodings has brought up a concern at the Baldonnel overpass in FSJ.  The corner is quite dark and she has 
received complaints about it.  The Board is wondering what the process for installing overhead lighting would be. Would 
you happen to have this information, or know who from highways that I should talk to? 

Crystal Brown  | Electoral Area Manager 
Direct: 250-784-3233 | Cell: 250-219-5397 | crystal.brown@prrd.bc.ca

PEACE RIVER REGIONAL DISTRICT | Box 810, 1981 Alaska Highway Avenue, Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
Toll Free: (24 hrs): 1-800-670-7773 | Office: 250-784-3200 | Fax: 250-784-3201 | www.prrd.bc.ca

IMPORTANT:  The information transmitted herein is confidential and may contain privileged or personal information.  It is intended solely for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed.  Any review, re-transmission, dissemination, taking of any action in reliance upon, or other use of this information by persons or entities other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all digital and printed copies.   


